
Announcement: Enhancement of Rent 

Control Policy 

Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to announce the enhancement of our rent control policy starting from January 1, 

2024. This initiative aims to provide greater stability and fairness in housing across our 

community. 

Key enhancements include: 

• Increased rent stabilization limits 

• Extended lease protections for tenants 

• Improved transparency in rent increase notifications 

We believe these changes will benefit all residents and contribute to a healthier housing 

environment. For more details, please visit our website or attend the upcoming town hall meeting 

on December 15, 2023. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Housing Authority 


